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July 30, 2008
NOTICE REVISING PROCEDURAL SCHEDULE
(Public Comment Hearing Rescheduled from August 27, 2008, 6:30 p.m. to August 26, 2008, 6:30 p.m.)
RE:  In the Matter of the Joint Application of PUGET HOLDINGS LLC AND PUGET SOUND ENERGY, INC. For an Order Authorizing Proposed Transaction, Docket U-072375
On July 29, 2008, the Commission gave notice that it would conduct an additional public comment hearing in this proceeding on August 27, 2008, beginning at 6:30 p.m.   Given the likelihood that a full day will not be required for the settlement hearing on that date, and the possibility that the settlement hearing may be concluded on August 26, 2008, it is appropriate to reschedule this opportunity for public comment to the evening of August 26, 2008.  This will promote the efficient use of the parties’ and the Commission’s resources and will be equally convenient for the public.  
NOTICE IS GIVEN That the final public comment hearing previously noticed for August 27, 2008, will instead be conducted in Olympia on Tuesday, August, 26, 2008, at 6:30 p.m., in the Commission’s Hearing Room, Second Floor, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.  The Commission will begin taking comments from members of the public at 6:30 p.m., ending no later than 8:00 p.m.
The Commission will continue to receive written comments from the public until the close of the public comment hearing on August 26, 2008.
DENNIS J. MOSS

Administrative Law Judge

